Camden Town Council Meeting December 29, 2014

The year-end meeting of the Camden Town Council was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Council President Jeff Sieber. Present were Members Kandance Funk and Richard Fite, Clerk-Treasurer Pat Casserly and Ken Smith, Municipal Civil Corp.

Motion to approve minutes from the December 18th meeting was made by Mr. Fite, seconded by Ms. Funk. The claims for the balance of December were reviewed by the Council and the Docket and Claims Allowance were approved by a motion from Ms. Funk, seconded by Mr. Fite.

Mr. Smith and the Council developed maintenance goals for 2015 and possible funding sources. Mr. Sieber will discuss routine street repairs with Mr. Snavely. Mr. Smith will develop a plan and research funding for: sidewalks; police equipment - the Marshal will be asked for guidance; repair/replace certain widows at the med center; and finish the chlorine treatment change-over. The income survey results allow the town to apply for certain grants which would help to cover the cost of storm sewer/sanitary sewer repairs. A planning grant letter of interest will be prepared with the planning grant to include some sidewalks and street work. Mr. Smith will investigate funding sources for water/sewer extensions to the Liberty site. It was also mentioned the street signs will need to be changed to meet new standards so this could also be a project.

Dan Casserly submitted a letter of resignation from the Carroll County EDC. The Council tabled making an appointment to the position. Diane Wertz will remain on the Library Board as the town's representative.

Resolution 2014-B, Transfer of Funds, was approved by a motion from Ms. Funk, seconded by Mr. Fite.

The meeting adjourned at 4:38.

	Camden Town Council	
	Jeff Sieber, President	_
ATTEST:	Richard Fite	_
P. A. Casserly Clerk-Treasurer	Kandance Funk	